
ADDENDA #2 

 

(August 6, 2019) 

 

This Addenda # 2 is being issued to notify potential Proposers of the cancellation of this Request for 

Proposals.  

 

CANCELLATION OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Please be advised that the Request for Proposals for Aeronautical Land for Lease (Personal Aircraft 

Hangar Development) dated July 3, 2019 is hereby canceled.  This Request for Proposals is 

canceled due to the need to address Line of Sight issues with the Federal Aviation Administration, 

at which time the Airport anticipates republishing the Request for Proposals.  


